
 NARWEE Recorder Group 

 Public School  

 

20 February 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Your child has indicated that they are interested in joining the Recorder Group this year. 

The Recorder Group is being offered to Year 2 and 3 students as part of our extra 

curricula program. 
 

The Recorder Group has been established to promote music and teach the students 

the skills of beginning to read music and play a musical instrument. Recorders help 

young children understand music theory, practice creative thinking skills, and develop 

finger dexterity.  
 

We will meet at a lunchtime during each week to teach the necessary skills of playing a 

recorder. 
 

The cost is $9.00 for the purchase of a recorder. The recorder will be taken home by 

your child to keep at the end of the year. 
 

Please return the note below to indicate that you give your child permission to join the 

Recorder Group with $9.00 to cover the cost of a recorder for your child by Friday 7 

March 2025. 
 

Miss Ilias and Miss Bletsas - Recorder Group Coordinators 
    

                

Permission Note: Recorder Group 
 
 

I give permission for my child____________________________________ of class ____________ 

to participate in the Recorder Group. 
 

             I enclose $9.00 for the cost of a recorder which my child can keep at the end of  

          the year. 
 

          I have applied $9.00 credit to my child’s School Bytes account to be used for  

          the purchase of a recorder. 

 

          My child was in the recorder group last year and does not need to purchase a  

          new recorder. 

 

          I enclose $6.00 for the cost of a second-hand recorder that my child can keep at  

          the end of the year. 

 
     

Signature: _______________________________________________Date: _________________ 

                                             Parent / Carer 


